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Hello!
As the school year comes to an end we find ourselves looking ahead to Kindergarten Blast Offl
Date: Tuesday, August 16", 2022
Time: TBD (evening)

If you have not yet enrolled your student for next year’'s Kindergarten Class please stop in to the
CRES office between the hours of 7:30am — 4:00pm or email Kim Taylor (ktaylor@ci.k12.mn.us).

Any other questions please call the CRES office. 218-545-8800
Details to follow.
We look forward to seeing you there!

-Your Round Up Team-




